
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - True Parents' Birthday Pledge 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
February 17, 2024 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope you enjoyed the break last week. We look forward to seeing you 

tomorrow for Sunday service. Pastor Adonia will be sharing the message on the 

meaning of Foundation Day and our role in it. 

 

This week will also be the monthly Kodan fundraiser. They will have delicious 

Japanese foods for sale as always.  
 

 

Last week, Pastor Mike shared a message on "Finding Clarity in Life's 

Confusion." He spoke about how it can be easy, in the confusion of life, to lose 

sight on God and God's perspective or that we just become discouraged or 

disheartened. How we can regain God's perspective through all of this was the 

purpose of the message today. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they 

are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Last Week's Message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

We had a smaller showing than usual for our pledge service yesterday, but despite 

the weather we had a nice commemoration of True Parents' birthdays and 

Foundation Day. As always, we have volunteers that work very hard to prepare the 

table, cook breakfast, and clean up. Thank you so much!   
 

 



 

 

  

 

Even despite the poor weather last week, we had a strong showing for the golden 

age luncheon. Everyone also enjoyed a fun slideshow with childhood and 

otherwise historical photos. Thank you to the elder's group for organizing these 

opportunities for quality time together.  
 

 

  

Last week, Anisa, Yoshi, and Yoshiko were able to attend the annual youth pastors 

retreat in California. This year, they had a beautiful location in Half Moon Bay to 



 

 

 

enjoy God's nature and spend quality time with one another and also receiving 

guidance and nourishment. We are grateful to our subregion for hosting this.  
 

  

  



 

 

  

 

  

Here are some North American virtual webinars for March and April; please 

register if you are interested.   

 

March 16: Family Matching Education support webinar  

Parents and Singles Matching Education all day virtual program (register here); 

MS, parents, Blessed Children, First Generation singles welcome 

March 17: Matching Supporter Training registration link is here. (please attend 

the Family Matching Education on Saturday as well) 

 

May 6: Blessing Education for new First Generation Members (register here)  



 

 

 

This Blessing education program will introduce the matching process and the 

Marriage Blessing for single members who are joining our movement, to help 

them understand the path to the Blessing; why the Blessing is important, why it 

is different from marriage, how it will change their lineage etc. They should have 

a basic understanding of the Divine Principle.  

Spiritual parents, Pastors, matching supporters and interested members are 

all welcome and encouraged to attend 

More information for each program and the zoom links will be forthcoming. For 

questions please respond to this email or email: 

John Abelseth at john.abelseth@ gmail,com or  

Myrna Lapres at mlapresmatchingadvisor@ gmail,com  
 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich. 

Please note the new time, 6:30 to 7:30pm Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom 

DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 



 

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


